From:

Sent: 07 June 2020 17:36

To: Business Licence <business licence@brent.gov,uk>

Subject: Objection to the gambling centre licence - 141 Kilburn High Road

My name is L | Tam a Brent resident and T am emailing today to object to the
application of a gamblmg licence for the corner of Kilburn High Road and Glengall Road
(141 Kilburn High Road).

I have lived on § | my whole life and have experienced the effects of 141 Kilburn
High Road being an adult gaming centre previously. It encouraged anti-social behaviour,
street drinking, fights and groups of (predominantly men) hanging around the top of the road
and ultimately created a hostile and unsafe environment. In the evening especially, I would be
afraid to have to walk alone past the groups of people congregating outside to get to my
house.

The time in which the building has been unoccupied I have felt so much safer on my street. It
horrifies me to think that an adult gaming centre might return and bring with it all the
problems that had previously been resolved.

I speak not only for myself but for other young women, friends and neighbours who have to
deal with the fallout from these gambling centres. I hope that my objection is taken on board.

Sincerely,



